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20th November 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
  

        CHRISTMAS LUNCH          

 

  
 
We are happy to announce that our school Christmas jumper day with Christmas Lunch will be held on 
Thursday 12th December 2024, lunch will be served between 11.30am and 1pm. All parents/carers will 
need to complete the teams form (one per child) found in this letter. 
 

 
The menu for Christmas Lunch is as follows: 

 
 

Traditional Christmas Dinner 
Roast turkey in gravy with stuffing, pigs in blankets, crispy roast potatoes, carrots and peas 

 
OR 

 

Roasted Vegetable Parcel 
Served with crispy roast potatoes, carrots, peas and gravy 

 
Followed by… 

 

Christmas Biscuits  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 

 

All children in EYFS and KS1 are entitled to a free school meal each day and will be given Christmas 
dinner unless they opt out. Any child opting out will require a packed lunch from home for that day. You 
will still need to complete the Lunch Options Form to make your meal choices or confirm if your child will 
be having a packed lunch. 
 
Children in KS2 who have paid in advance for school dinners this half term will be given a Christmas 
dinner unless they opt out. Any child opting out will require a packed lunch from home for that day. You 
will still need to complete the Lunch Options Form to make your meal choices or confirm if your child will 
be having a packed lunch. 
 
If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like a Christmas dinner, please make a payment 
via Arbor no later than Monday 2nd December 2024, as this meal needs to be ordered specially. We 
cannot accept bookings after this date. You will still need to complete the Lunch Options Form to make 
your meal choices or confirm if your child will be having a packed lunch. 
 
All Parents/carers will need to complete the following form to ensure we have the correct 
information for your child’s meal preference by Monday 2nd December 2024, one form per child: 
 
 
Christmas Lunch 2024 Form (click here)  
 
 
The cost of the Christmas dinner for Key Stage 2 pupils is £2.85 and is non-refundable if your child is 
absent on the day.  Please use Arbor to make your payment as a ‘Pupil Meal’.  
 
The Christmas Lunch Options Form and payment must be received by Monday 2nd December 2024. 
 
Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kirsty Macnair 
Business and Operations Manager 

 

 
 
 

 

   

https://forms.office.com/e/cNRQ3QbD7W

